
Academic Policies and Curriculum Committee 
April 15, 2013 

 
Present: Yelena White, Dee McKinney, Dr. Brown, Randy Carter, Tommy Green, Raven 
Hudson, Carmine Palumbo, Dr. Goodman, Jordyn Nail (guest) 
 
Item #1: Minutes from March 26, 2013 meeting were presented; motion to approve 
was made and seconded; minutes were approved. 
 
Item #2: Dr. McKinney presented the Positive Psychology B.A. Program, with 
questions answered from the March 26, 2013 meeting.  The motion was made and 
seconded to approve the Program.  After extensive discussion of program, the 
Program was approved. 
 
Item #3: Dr. McKinney presented the SPED 2000 (Survey of Special Education) 
course proposal which had been transferred to correct form.  The motion to accept 
course in current form was made, seconded and approved. 
 
Item #4: Dr. McKinney presented a course proposal for HIST 2300 (History of 
Science and Technology).  The motion to approve was made and seconded.  The 
course was approved. 
 
Item #5: Dr. Palumbo presented a new course, ENGL 1000 (Composition Support Lab).  
This will serve as an accelerated option for selected Learning Support students 
through Learning Support English.  The motion was made to approve and was 
seconded.  The course as presented was approved.  (NOTE:  This course will be 
sent to the Faculty Senate as a companion to the Math accelerated option passed 
on March 26 by the APCC). 
 
Item #6: Dr. Goodman presented a new APCC Curriculum Changes Form to be used to 
track the status of curriculum items coming to and from the Committee.  A motion 
was to accept the new Form and the motion seconded.  After some minor revisions, 
the new form approved for use beginning with the next APCC meeting. 
 
Item # 7: Dr. Goodman gave an update on the status of items sent to the Faculty 
Senate.  It was noted the Faculty Senate would meet on May 10 for the last time 
until August. 
 
No date was set for the next APCC meeting. 
 
The Committee was adjourned at 11:10 am. 
 
Submitted by Carmine Palumbo 
 
 


